
As the summer approaches, the library is adjusting the hours
of service and the time limits. Beginning June 1, patrons can
spend up to an hour in the library buildings to browse, and
some of the seating will be making a comeback. The
Children's Department is also hosting outdoor storytimes
and book clubs throughout the summer.  Don't miss out on
the latest library news; friend us on Instagram @cmclibrary,
or on our new Cape May County Library Kids Facebook page.

Get ready for an absolutely paw-some summer! Cape May County
patrons of all ages can register for the Summer Reading Challenge,
which will take place between June 28-August 27. Participants will
be able to earn points for logging the minutes they spend reading
or using library materials, logging library events attended, writing
reviews, and completing activities! Prize drawings will take place
at the end of the challenge. Pre-register at
cmclibrary.beanstack.org.

Our favorite Summer Reading Challenge performers are back
for another year of fun, interactive virtual performances.
Join Sciencetellers (now called Talewise), Mr. Jon & Friends,
Traveling Lantern Theatre Company, the Wetlands Institute,
and magician Chad Juros as they entertain and educate. The
performances are best suited for ages 4-10. Registration is
required for all performances. Please see our events
calendar for a schedule of performances, and to register your
child(ren) to participate!

Unable to make it to the library? No
physical copies available of the book
you want to read? Try Libby, an e-book
app that connects you with a whole
library of e-books and e-audiobooks to
download! All you need is to download
the Libby app (by Overdrive) and have
a valid Cape May County Library card!
See cmclibrary.org for more
information.

SRC VIRTUAL EVENTS

COMING THIS SUMMER

K-FAI STEELE
VISITS!
Save the date! Author and Illustrator
K-Fai Steele will be holding a virtual
author visit on Wednesay, July 21 at
10am!

FEATURED
RESOURCE:  LIBBY

CAPE MAY COUNTY
HOMESCHOOL
Connect with other local
homeschooling families and learn
about local events, meet-ups, co-ops,
or just ask for advice! Ask to join the
Facebook group "Cape May County
Homeschool."

SUMMER READING
CHALLENGE

Homeschool News

HELLO,  SUMMER!
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